September 5™, 2024

Present: Joe Gerold, David Helgerson, Hans Hanson, Mark Haarstick and Mike Kratzke.
Visitors: Bryan Soland, Roy Hegland, Ryan Hallett, Collin Engebretson, Lori Booth, Don Trieglaff,
Priscilla Grurath, Kevin and Rita Rueckert.

Dora township board met for the monthly meeting @ the
CDH/Vergas Fire Hall meeting room Vergas, Mn.
Meeting was called to order by Joe Gerold, at 7:00 pm.
Pledge of Allegiance was said.

The minutes for August meeting were read. Mark Haarstick moved to accept the minutes,
David Helgerson seconded the motion, motion passed.

Roy Hegland addressed the board about the possibility of the township taking over West
Silent Drive, several other residents also were there to show their support. The Board set
a meeting at the intersection of State Hwy 108 and West Silent Drive on September 28™,
2024 at 9:00 am to inspect the road.

Don Trieglaff came to thank the board for their support of the Am Vets.

Treasurer’s Report was given and placed on file until audit.

The Perham EMS changed the bylaws for the formula that assesses the township for EMS
services, this also takes in account our township being split between Perham EMS and
Ringdahl Ambulance service out of Pelican Rapids. The change will affect our share in

2026.

The DNR has possible funding for asphalt on roads that have public access to a lake. Mac
Circle has two different accesses, David will look into this.

The beaver problem on 410" Street seems to have stopped, Joe will continue to check on
this periodically to make sure it has stopped.

Ditch mowing will begin this month.
Meeting adjourned at 8:55.

Michael Kratzke, Clerk Joseph Gerold, Chairman




